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30 JAN 2003

Major Thomas a. Townsend, USMC (Retired)

Dear Major Townsend:

This letter responds to your letter of December 30, 2002 to the
Commanding General, Marine Corps Base (MCB), Camp Lejeune. Re
understand, share, and appreciate your concern for active and

agsesgment toolg utilized by MCB, Camp Lejeune’, ror further
information concerning the Public Health Study and evaluations
undertaken by ATSDR in support of this Study, you should contact
ATSDR directly. 1I1f You wish to request specific documentatjion
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from MCB, Camp Lejeune we ask that You submit a written Fresedom
of Information Act (FOIA) regquest to the Camp Lejeune FOIA
coordinator.

Sincerely,

SCOTT A. BREWER
Director, Environmental Management
By direction of

the Commanding General

Copy to: Department of Justice
Headquarters Marine Corps (Code cL)
Eastern Area Counsel Office
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